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Tēnā koutou 

 
DUNEDIN CITY COUNCIL SUBMISSION: Infrastructure Funding and Financing Bill 
 
1. The Dunedin City Council appreciates the opportunity to make this submission.  

 
2. The Dunedin City Council resolves to support the submission on the Infrastructure Funding and 

Financing Bill written by the Society of Local Government Managers (SOLGM). SOLGM’s 

submission aligns with the Dunedin City Council’s view on the Bill. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Aaron Hawkins 
Mayor of Dunedin 
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